
 
 

 
PMF Launches PlayON! Fund  

To Assist Festival Musicians Through 
COVID-19 Financial Crisis 

 
 
Dear Friends of PMF, 
 
Yesterday afternoon, the Peninsula Music Festival officially launched its PlayON! initiative aimed at funding 
stipends for each member of the Festival Orchestra to assist in the financial recovery efforts caused by the 
coronavirus pandemic. The fund will be equally distributed among the musicians and is intended to support 
immediate essential needs such as food, rent/mortgage, utilities, phone, and car payments. 
 
To kick-off this important initiative, I'm happy to announce that PMF will match 25% of each gift received 
through July 1st; so please, grab your card, visit our website, give us a call, or follow this link to GIVE 
NOW! 
 
Thank you for doing what you can to help those who have brought so much to Door County and shared their 
talents with us over the past 68 years! 
 
Christoph Ptack 
Executive Director 
 
 


